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December 8, 2009

The Mar Vista Community Council Board of Directors, at its regular
December 8" Board meeting, unanimously approved the following
motion:

The Mar Vista Community Council finds: A CEQA analysis is
imperative prior to passing any Accessory Dwelling Unit
(""ADU™), ordinance relative to implementing AB 1866. The
MVCC requests the Los Angeles Department of Planning
undertake the necessary analysis to gather data on environmental
impacts of this ordinance, evaluate them and report back to
MVCC. The MVCC further requests the interim ADU guidelines
current minimum lot size be raised to 12,000 sq ft, and asks that
the public comment period on this proposed ordinance be
extended 90 days to March 15, 2010.

Thank You,

A Yo

Albert Olson
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